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Notification on impact of the earthquake  

struck central Myanmar 

 

 

The earthquake that occurred in central Myanmar on March 28, 2025, has caused 

serious damage not only in Myanmar but also in Bangkok, Thailand, which is far from 

the epicenter.  

We extend our heartfelt condolences to all those affected by the earthquake. 

 

Regarding impact of this earthquake on our business operation, no human casualties or 

damage to the production plant buildings or production equipment have been confirmed 

at our production and sales base in Thailand, Meltex Asia (Thailand) Co., LTD.  

Additionally, there are currently no issues with the procurement of raw materials, and 

operations are not affected. 

 

If any matters arise that significantly impact on our business activities in the future, we 

will promptly inform you. 


